
 
COVID-19 update 
The health and safety of staff and clients is our top priority 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Friday 17 July 2020 
 
AGILE WEEK – BLUE TEAM 
 

Stay home if you’re sick 
 
If you are unwell with any coronavirus symptoms — no matter how mild — please do 
not come to the office. Advise your People Leader if you’re sick, and if you are well 
enough to work you can do so from home. It’s important for us all to follow this advice 
carefully for the health and safety of our colleagues.  
 

Heritage collection comeback 
 
The response from clients this week has been positive following the reopening of the 
John Oxley Library. No doubt it will take a little while for our visitors to settle into the 
current conditions onsite, but our front of house colleagues did a great job ensuring 
each day ran as smoothly as possible. 
 

Reminder: free parking ends today 

 
Free parking for staff in the State Library carpark concludes today. 
 

Chit chat with the CEO 
 
Feel free to drop in and chat with me via Zoom on Wednesday 22 July from 2–2.30pm. 
You are welcome to ask me about anything. Hopefully I will have a ready response — if 
not, I will follow up for you. 
 
Zoom meeting: 
https://zoom.us/j/97135645909?pwd=djV2YU1iVytGbE5OU29pYVoxWklPQT09  
Meeting ID: 971 3564 5909 
Password: 223344 
 
Have a good weekend! 
Vicki 

http://conditions.health.qld.gov.au/HealthCondition/condition/14/217/838/novel-coronavirus
https://zoom.us/j/97135645909?pwd=djV2YU1iVytGbE5OU29pYVoxWklPQT09

